Walden Woods Conservancy, Inc.
Windsor, CT 06095

(date)
Dear Walden Woods Unit Owner:
We are trying to save you money, but we need your help!  With your written authorization, we can reduce our Conservancy expenses by using E-mail instead of US Mail for providing notices called for by our Walden Woods Declaration.  This year, we budgeted $5,200 to cover the expense of mailing legal notices, budget proposals and notices of special and annual meetings, and it looks like we will exceed that amount before year end – unless we make a change in our mailing process.

If you are willing to accept the legal notices by Email rather than US Mail, please complete the enclosed authorization form and return it to our property manager, Elite Property Management, LLC, as soon as possible.  The change is supported by CT Statute 47-261c Notice to Unit Owners, and it has been implemented by other communities similar to Walden Woods.
Please note that information about the community that does not fall into the category of required legal notices will continue to come to you via Email from the Communications Committee.
Should you choose not to return the authorization, you will continue to receive the legal notices by US Mail; however, we ask that you please give serious consideration to this request.  The more unit owners who agree to accept Email, the more money all of us in Walden Woods will save, not only this year, but in the years to come.
Thank you in advance for your participation.

Very truly yours,

The Walden Woods Conservancy Board of Directors

The Walden Woods Communications Committee

Elite Property Management, LLC.
Enc.
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